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4.2 The governing board 

4.2.a  ensures the regular review of the institution’s mission. 

(Mission review) 

Compliance 

The Off-Site Reaffirmation Committee found support for the institution’s

case for compliance.  

The institution’s mission statement is clearly defined and comprehensive by 

stating that its primary mission is to educate the “state’s citizens through teaching, 

research, creative activity, and community engagement.” Additionally, the four 

regional campuses define their mission as providing “higher education and 

intellectual leadership for its service area.” The provided evidence that the 

mission statements are published on the institution’s web page, Office of 

Institutional Research, Assessment, and Analytics website, and in the institution’s 

bulletin.  

The Off-Site Reaffirmation Committee reviewed the mission statement for the 

institution and each regional campus and determined that the Board of Trustees 

reviews and approves each mission statement. The mission statement was last 

approved on October 11, 2019, by the Board and December 5, 2019, by the 

Commission of Higher Education. 

4.2.a
Mission Review




